
 

 

 

18 September 2023 
 
Increase in cost for school dinners 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
In order to stay in line with our Academy Trust, along with the rising cost of inflation and supplier costs, we 
would like to inform you that from Monday 25th September, the cost of our school meals will increase from 
£2.50 to £2.60 per day.  
 
We would also like to remind families where children have moved into Year 3, the Universal Infant Free 
School Meals entitlement has ceased and all children wishing to continue to take school meals will have to 
start paying for meals. 
 
We politely remind all parents that dinner monies must be paid for in advance via the Parent Pay system.  
 
We are currently still on our existing summer menu but will be changing to the winter menu from Monday 
30th October. Please look out for the new menu in the coming weeks where families will be asked to make 
their new choices.  
 
If you have any queries regarding anything to do with school meals, please contact the main office on 
01302 361880 or email admin@sandringham.school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 
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